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Name: Rohan McMaster

Wish to speak at the hearing: No

| wish to raise a concern in relation to the sovereign hill ward name. It makes no sense that a ward is to be
named the sovereign hill ward. Sovereign Hill is a museum and is neither a natural feature or a localist.

It would be the same as if a council ward in Metropolitan Melbourne were named the Melbourne Museum
ward.

My proposal is that the Sovereign Hill ward be names the Golden Point ward as this is the locality of where
Sovereign Hill is based





